Susan Hayman

From: Naomi Stacy <NaomiStacy@ctuir.org>

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 10:58 AM

To: jackb@nezperce.org

Cc: HNRTC Facilitation Team; Dave Tovey; Rod Skeen; Alex Nazarali; Matthew Johnson
Subject: Matt Johnson designated representative to HNRTC for the CTUIR

Good Morning Jack:

| am pleased to inform you that Matt Johnson is now on board with CTUIR. With the concurrence of Dave Tovey, the
CTUIR Executive Director, Matt Johnson is designated as the CTUIR alternate representative to the Hanford Natural
Resource Trustee Council and will be attending the meeting this week.

Please let me know if you wish to discuss further. Thank you.

Naomi Stacy, Lead Attorney
Confederated Tribes of the Umatilla Indian Reservation
(541) 429-7405



